
 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings to you, 
   

The students who have enrolled for Spell Bee Exam (2023-24) will have the Level I Exam in 

school as per the following schedule.  

Classes Day & Date 

I to III Thursday, 31st August 2023 

IV to X Friday, 01st September 2023 
  

Thanking You, 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Mrs. Archana Pal Singh 
Principal 
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